## Hursthead Infant School

Dear Parents and children,

We are looking forward to celebrating Harvest next week. Year 2 are going to be performing their Harvest assembly to the rest of the school and we are all very excited to watch.

As a school, we have decided to continue to support the charity 'The Wellspring' in Stockport. This charity is a resource centre for homeless and disadvantaged people. It provides numerous services and everything is completely free of charge 365 days of the year. It is dependent on donations from the general public, so anything you can give would be gratefully received.

Please see the attached Wish List for suggested donations. If you can donate any of the suggested items please send them to school by Friday 14<sup>th</sup> October.

Many thanks for your help, The School Council and Miss Newson

Zara Seb Daisy Tessica Jack Olivia Toby Matthew Niamh